
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

Access to ‘Clear Claim Connection’ Paused due to the ClaimsXten Conversion 
 

The provider reference tool known as ‘Clear Claim Connection’ (C3) will be unavailable for 
approximately three weeks beginning April 1 through April 21, 2023, following the 
implementation of the new editing product, ClaimsXten (CXT). 
 
Providers are encouraged monitor the LA Medicaid website for updates related to the return of 
C3 as well as changes related to the CXT. 
 
Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims are to be directed to Gainwell 
Technologies Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 


